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MEMORANDUM

To: Richard Zack, Chair of Senate /

From: Judith McDonald, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee OH/@MM

Re: Changes to the Faculty Manual regarding patents.

Sita Pappu, on behalf of the Office of Commercialization, forwarded the attached proposal to the
Faculty Affairs Committee. The proposal addresses changes to Section IV-G of the Faculty Manual

regarding Patent Policy. The Faculty Affairs Committee reviewed the proposal on February 2, 2016,
and recommends that it be forwarded to Senate for discussion and approval.
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